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November 2024 

Mandorah Marine Facilities Project 

Change to car park access – 5 & 6 December 

The Northern Territory Government is delivering new marine facilities to improve and maintain 
public transport services for residents and visitors to Mandorah, Wagait Beach and Belyuen. 

Construction is continuing on the new access road and car parks for the new marine facilities and 
trucks will be delivering pavement to the construction site over two days on 5 and 6 December 
2024. 
To enable the trucks to enter the construction site safely, a number of car parks in the Mandorah 
Jetty car park will be cordoned off and unavailable for public use during this two day period. 

People are asked to follow any traffic control measures in place during this time. 

For further project information on the Mandorah Marine Facilities 
project go to the website or contact 8936 5668 during business hours 
or email DHIP.DIPL@nt.gov.au.  

Use the QR code to subscribe for updates on the Mandorah Marine 
Facilities project 

Above: Car parks marked in green in the map above will be cordoned off and not available for public 
access at the Mandorah Jetty car park over two days to allow truck deliveries on 5 and 6 December 
2024. 

https://infrastructure.nt.gov.au/project/mandorah-marine-facilities
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